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Buffalo Grove Park District Open Houses For Discovery Kids On May 1 and Preschool On May 6 
 

(Buffalo Grove Park District, Buffalo Grove, IL)    ))))    Open House for the Discovery Kids Kindergarten Enrichment 
program will be held Wednesday, May 1 from 6 ) 8 pm.  This enrichment class is for children who will be 
in Kindergarten this fall.  The program meets 1, 2, 3, or 5 days a week, mornings or afternoons, for the 
entire school year.  Transportation is available for children to be picked up or dropped off at their local 
school.  Also available is the Clubhouse Connections bus to provide seamless coverage from 7 am ) 6 pm.  
Future Kindergarteners and their families are invited to visit the classroom, meet the teachers and learn 
about our Discovery Kids kindergarten enrichment program, which supplements their school’s kindergarten. 
 
The Buffalo Grove Park District will also host a Preschool Open House on Monday, May 6 from 6:30 ) 8 
pm for children who will be 2, 3, or 4 years old by September 1, 2013.  Children and their families are 
invited to visit the classrooms, meet the teachers and learn about our hands)on interactive, creative and 
educational curriculum.  Registration will be available that evening. 
 
Both open houses will be held at the Alcott Center, located at located at 530 Bernard Drive in Buffalo 
Grove.  The Discovery Kids open house will be in the east wing, and the Preschool Open House will be in 
the west wing.  For more information, contact Martha Westerberg at mwesterberg@bgparks.org or 
847.850.2111. 
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